
 

 
 

 

March 30, 2015 

 

Ms. Sonja Lauren recently spoke at the 2015 Rocky Mountain Dental Convention. She 

presented ‘The Covered Smile’ twice. She had almost 300 attendees registered between 

the two sessions.  

 

In reviewing her course evaluations we found them to be among the most favorable, with 

an overwhelming number of responses at the Very Good to Excellent rating.  

 

Here are examples of the feedback we received from 2015 attendees:  

 

"Wonderful lecture, thanks for sharing" 

 

“Bring her back” 

 

“Yours has by far been the most beneficial!” 

 

“Very captivating story!” 

 

Not only did Sonja present a good program, but she is also great to work with both before 

and during the event.  

 

If you have any questions or need any further information, please feel free to contact me 

at sfava@mddsdentist.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Shelly D. Fava 

Director of Convention & Events 

Metropolitan Denver Dental Society  

 


